

Debbie Maynard <dmaynard@bexley.org>

FW: Keep pit bull ban: Ever heard of a break-stick?

1 message

Tim madison <tmadison@bexley.org>
To: Debbie Maynard <dmaynard@bexley.org>

Wed, Oct 5, 2016 at 10:10 AM

The below email and the below blurb to correspondence, thanks, Tim

From Katya Czaja:

Hey, I can't attend the Oct. 18th meeting but I wanted to share a couple of thoughts about pitbulls. While most pitbulls, if well trained, can be very sweet with their owners, they can also be unpredictable when they get loose or feel territorial. When they do attack, they do significantly more damage than other dogs. While it would be wonderful if all dog owners could keep their dogs under control at all times, that is not realistic. Last year my son was bitten on the hand while selling popcorn door-to-door. My neighbors' normally nice black lab has 3x rushed out of their yard aggressively snarling at my children and once at me. Bexley dog owners regularly ignore leash laws. I would prefer that we continue to not allow pitts and pitt mixes in Bexley.

Timothy G. Madison

Bexley City Council, President

P: (614) 228-5600 ext. 102

F: (614) 228-5601

tmadison@bexley.org

This e-mail message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and is subject to applicable Ohio Sunshine Laws, Ohio Ethics laws, and other relevant laws, codes, and statutes. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. If you are the intended recipient but do not wish to receive communications through this medium, please so advise the sender immediately.

A Think Green - please don't print this e-mail unless needed.